September 19, 2014

Hand-delivered on this date

City of Lodi Fire Department Attention: Amy

Regarding: 2 N. Avena Avenue, Lodi, CA

Dear Amy / Lodi Fire Department:

I am writing you to request a log of all of your department's responses made to my address, 2 N. Avena Avenue, since the year 2009 through 2014. I am aware of numerous calls and understand that this could take a few days to compile. Thank you for your attention to this request. Please call when it is ready and I will have it picked up.

Sincerely,

Tiffany Anderson

2 N. Avena Ave., Lodi, CA 95240

Phone: 209-625-8587